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Policy 5005 
Transportation of Option Students 

 
 The board of education does not provide transportation services for option-enrolled students, unless such 
services are otherwise required by law or the student(s) resides along a bus route established for that year.  
Parents may transport student(s) to an approved pickup location of a resident student(s) 
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